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Foundation and KS1 Sports Day 

JUNGLE TEAM 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in the postponing of Jungle Team 
Sports Day. Unfortunately, the unpredictable and unsettled weather has not been on 
our side; and we’ve had to make some difficult decisions! We are going to reschedule 

Sports Day for Monday 1st July at 1.30pm on the school field (access 

through the SCITT gate). 

The children will have a chance to get changed into their PE kit with a coloured house 
top during the day. You will be able to take your children home once the event has 
finished. Siblings can be collected as usual at the end of the school day. 

As per the original letter, children will need a drinks bottle, hat and sun-cream already 
applied ready for this day. Please wear your trainers as we would like to start the 
session with adult participation in a group warm-up and there will be the opportunity 
to run in our fun parent races. As per the general consent form signed at the beginning 
of the school year, any photos taken must be for your own personal use and not be 
shared in a public forum, eg. social media. Whilst on the school’s site, if you or a 
younger sibling needs the toilet, please use the accessible toilet in the main building, 
opposite the school office. 

We hope the weather is on our side this time and we hope you can join us for what 
should be an exciting event! 

The Foundation and KS1 team 

 
 
 


